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August 8, 2024 
 
In Reply, Reference FAA Correspondence #: 750-24-00293 
 
Mr. Matt Saberton 
Founder/CEO 
AeroClenz 
P.O. Box 367263 
Bonita Springs, FL 34136 
 
Dear Mr. Saberton: 
 
As a follow-up to our recent discussions, this letter is to inform you that the Federal Aviation 
Administration East Certification Branch has no objections for the installation of DIBEL LED 
UV-C germ cleansing lights in unoccupied areas of the aircraft when a physical barrier exists 
between occupants and the UV-C light emitted by the AeroClenz device such as an unoccupied 
lavatory. 
 
Please submit at your earliest convenience an STC application along with the certification 
plan and cover letter for unoccupied lavatory installation with proper automated detection 
that turn off the UV-C lights when the lavatory is occupied. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact Alan Silva at 404-474-5574 or via email at 
alan.silva@faa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

for Christina M. Underwood 
Manager, East Certification Branch 
Compliance and Airworthiness Division 
Aircraft Certification Service 
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